KONSULADO
ON THE GO

STRATFORD. NEW JERSEY

The Philippine Consulate General in New York invites our Kababayan in
Stratford, New Jersey and surrounding areas to our consular outreach
mission on Sunday, 14 November 2021 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at
Philippine Community of Southern New Jersey (PCSNJ) Center
205 South White Horse Pike Stratford, New Jersey 08084

Kababayan can avail themselves of the following services: Passport
Application/ Renewal, Retention/Reacquisition of Philippine Citizenship,
Civil Registration (Report of Birth/Marriage), and Notarization/Legalization.

Kababayan who wish to avail themselves of these services are required to
book an appointment by going to the link below:
https:/Inewyorkpcg.org/pcgny/news-and-events/consular-outreach/

Deadline for the submission of documents for pre-processing will be
Wednesday, 10 November 2021.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:
» Personal appearance is required.
 Payments should be in cash or money order payable to the Philippine

Consulate General in New York.

e Applicants must provide a self-addressed postage-paid priority mail
stamped envelope from the US Postal Service with tracking number or
any other courier service except FedEx.

» Please wear a mask even if you are fully vaccinated.
e For inquiries, please email to
newyorkpcg.consularoutreach@dfa.gov.ph
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